 

-----Original Message-----
From: Greg Knapp [mailto:gknapp@empiredistrict.com]
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2002 7:41 AM
To: Davidmurray@psc.state.mo.us
Cc: Dave Gibson
Subject: AGEdwards reports
You requested I email you explaining why we were unable to locate any AGEdwards analysts’ reports for the April 2000 – June 2001 period.  As I stated over the phone, we have searched our files and are unable to locate any reports in this period.  I really don’t know how to respond to your “why” question other than the obvious; either there were no reports issued during this period or we have simply not retained copies.  Also as I mentioned over the phone, the AGEdwards analyst covering Empire is on vacation this week and the other individuals contacted do not have quick access to archive files covering the pre-June 2001 time period.  We will certainly continue to request their assistance in searching for reports covering this time period.
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